

email:
abcacademypreschool@
yahoo.com
website:
abcacademypreschool.org

This Month's Units of Study

May 30 - June 6 Colors

Red, orange, yellow, green, blue, purple make the rainbow shine. This fun unit will send us into summer on flying colors!

June 6-10 Graduation

What does it mean to graduate? Our Pre-K group will show their school friends how it is done!

June 15-24 Summer

Sunshine, water play, and theme days are the best way to start off the summer session at ABC!









ABC Summer Program



The end of the school year is approaching and that means it is time to start getting ready for our wonderful summer program!

The last day of our school year is June 10th. We will be closed two days for teacher work days and then re-open on June 15th.

If your child is graduating, please be sure you have submitted your last day request. All other children will continue on with the same full time schedule.

The ABC summer program is filled with daily theme days! A calendar will be sent home in the monthly newsletter describing each daily theme day. Examples of theme days include: Beach Day (sprinkler/water play,) Crazy Hair Day, Face Paint Day, Ice Cream Sundae Day, and Pajama Day.

We can't wait for the fun to begin, this will be a summer to remember!

ABC Pre-K Graduation

What an incredible year it has been! It was certainly filled with highs and lows, and so many unknowns, but we have witnessed the true resiliency of our children.

We can't wait to help them celebrate their big day. They are ready for Kindergarten and TK and so excited to share their preschool performance with you.

Our Pre-K Rabbits and Tigers are an outstanding group of children. They are bright, compassionate, loving and fully prepared for their next big life adventure. We will tearfully, yet confidently, send them off to their new schools.

Our graduation ceremony will be June 10th from 11:00-1:00 at Memorial Log Cabin. Please arrive early to get a good seat. This celebration is only for parents and siblings.





Riley B. 6/8 Maximus 6/16 Maziar 6/17

Dates To Remember

May 30- Memorial Day -ABC Closed

June 10 - ABC Graduation 11-1

June 13 & 14 -Teacher Work Days-ABC Closed

June 15 - First Day of Summer Program

ABC Academy June Newsletter Page 2

New School Safety

It is so overwhelming to live in a world where individuals want to hurt our children. I know we are suffering collectively because of the actions of a few mentally ill people.

We take the safety of our children and staff very seriously, and so we are not only meeting with officers of the Central Marin Police Department, we are also going the extra step to secure our school and playground.

This weekend a new steel security door was placed over our front door. We will have the same code for entry (1760), however the lock is a deadbolt and harder to compromise.

A new, secure gate was built on the left side of the building with a deadbolt safety lock. A new safety lock will also be placed on the right side gate for entry into the backyard.

We already have cameras and an alarm system in place. We are fortunate that the police department is right down the street.

Thank you so much for your love and concern during these trying times. The love notes and yummy snacks were externely appreciated.

ABC Auction - Thank You

What an absolutely amazing evening this was! The incredible parents of Olive, Tylee and Jeff, opened their stunning home in honor of our preschool. The food, wine, company, and music were all exceptional.

It was so much fun to spend time with all of you outside of ABC. I truly enjoyed hearing and sharing stories about your darling children.

You have made my heart so full, I can't thank you enough for all that you continue to generously do for our school and our teachers.

Thank you to each of you that donated and contributed to the auction. Everyone had so much fun and we were able to raise an astounding \$7,325! We will keep you appraised as to what the school purchases.

Thank you Carmen for helping put this entire evening together, we couldn't have done it without you!

With much love,

Lauren

Special Graduation Gifts

Rachel and Yezenia have spent the past two months creating incredible body prints of our Pre-K students. Hours were spent on each child, recreating exactly what they looked like during their last days of preschool. I am sure you will be amazed at the artistry of each print. I hope you will treasure this gift for a very long time.

The "Me Books" were made for you by your child as a keepsake to reflect on these precious years of life.

We are so fortunate to have such incredible teachers that help every step of the way through these last few months of school. Without Malena, Triny, Andrea, and Devon these extensive projects wouldn't be possible. What a wonderful ABC team we have!

Please be sure to collect these items on graduation day. Also please remember to take home any extra clothing, water bottles, and miscellaneous items before your child's last day.

Teacher Work Days

ABC will be closed Monday, June 13th and Tuesday, June 14th in preparation of our fun summer program.

We will deep clean, organize, and set up new stations with toys. Furniture will be rearranged, and new play areas will be created.

We will also add new playground wood chips to keep things clean and safe.

Teacher Luncheon

This month's fabulous luncheon was from D.G. | Cafe and was provided by the wonderful families of:

Lucy and Eyles



Thank you! xoxo